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Dear Madam,

We hope this letter finds you in good health and high spirits. We are writing to express our
heartfelt gratitude for your enlightening and inspiring keynote titled “How to Identify Research
Areas” delivered on 3™ July 2023 during the two-week workshop on “Emerging Trends in
Interdisciplinary Studies”, organised by the Departmental Quality Assurance Cell, Department
of English, Banaras Hindu University, Varanasi. Your insightful thoughts left a lasting impression
on all the attendees, including ourselves.

Your expertise and passion for the subject were evident in every word you spoke, and it was
evident that you had a profound understanding of the subject matter. Your ability to articulate
complex concepts in a clear and concise manner truly showcased your skill as a speaker.
Moreover, we want to express our appreciation for the time you took to interact with the audience
during the Q&A session. Your thoughtful responses to various questions demonstrated your
commitment to sharing knowledge and fostering a deeper understanding of the subject.

Once again, thank you for gracing us with your online presence and sharing your expertise. Your
contribution made the event a resounding success, and 1 am confident that your message will
continue to inspire and motivate individuals for a long time to come.

Wishing you continued success in all your endeavors.

Wiyh warmest regards,
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Prof. Anita Singh Dr. P. Dalai Prof. M. K. Pandey
Head Associate Professor Coordinator, DQAC
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